Simonds High School Yearbook Application
Commifment fo Fxcellence

Simonds High School’s Yearbook has established a tradition of excellence. Each year our goal is to
define and record the school year by creating a publication full of lasting memories of student life.
Members of the yearbook staff are entrusted to plan the yearbook from cover to cover. Under student
leadership, we decide all content, we interview, take photographs, write, design and represent Simonds
High School. We take this role seriously and work extremely hard to produce and publish the best
yearbook in our District.

What we expect: you must be committed to working hard and sharing your opinions. Regardless of the
position you hold within the team, we work together. Sometimes you will be expected to attend
meetings (virtual or in person, social distanced). Sometimes you will be expected to work on the
yearbook at home and sometimes we will need you to take pictures or hunt down write-ups.

Covid-~19: This year will be challenging. We still are uncertain as to what it will look like, but what we
do know is that we want to capture our memories, whatever they will be. We want to stay positive and
strong and showcase our spirit, even during these difficult days. We want to share everything that
Simonds has to offer, and we need you and your creative spirit to help us out.

It’s a credit: We will choose three grade 10,11 or 12 students to join our team. Those three students will
earn a credit. You will have a “yearbook” class each day. That class may be in-person or may be virtual,
but either way you will earn a credit towards your graduation.

Grade 9: We also have positions available for grade 9 students as well. Please see the form below. You
can apply for everything that is listed on the form. You will not attend a yearbook class however and
will not receive a credit (credits are not part of the grade 9 curriculum).

Please do not apply if you are noft serious about your application. We start right away, and we need
students we can depend on. This is hard work but is also a lot of fun. If you have any questions, please
email Jill.Eckstone@nbed.nb.ca

Directions: Please click the link below and fill out the form.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=318rTALEEUmHCWIiMLOZcn 1 Smb-
5Iu0JAu7AKbVDw3bZUQUhQWESGTFhVU 11IOTUSRTENFRO4xNjJHUS4u




